creating a better place Environment
W Agency

London Borough of Camden Our ref: _

Development Control Your ref: 2022/1041/P
Town Hall Extension Argyle Street

London Date: 10 October 2022
WC1H 8EQ

Dear Jennifer Walsh,

Demolition of the British Library Centre for Conservation, alterations of the
British Library and erection of a new building of 12 above-ground storeys and
one basement level for use as library, galleries, learning, business and events
spaces (Class F1) and retail and commercial spaces (Class E); provision of
internal and external public spaces, landscaping and a community garden;
improvement works adjacent to Dangoor Walk; provision of cycle and car parking
and servicing facilities including new crossovers; provision of Crossrail 2
infrastructure; means of access; and associated works.

Land to the North of the British Library, 96 Euston Road, London, NW1 2DB
Thank you for consulting us on the above application which we received on & October.
Environment Agency Position

Based on a review of the submitted information there are no constraints within our
current remit and we therefore have no comments to make.

Final comments

Thank you for contacting us regarding the above application. Our comments are based
on our available records and the information submitted to us. Please quote our
reference number in any future correspondence. Please provide us with a copy of the
decision notice for our records. This would be greatly appreciated.

Should you have any queries regarding this response, please do not hesitate to contact
me.

Yours sincerely,

George Lloyd
Planning Advisor

End




